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NOTICE 

 

 

 

 
 

Admission Card for October 2025 Examination 

Your Admission Card will be emailed to your SLLC student 

email address by September 25, 2025. Students are kindly 

requested to check their inboxes. 

It is important to check your junk box/spam box in case you 

cannot find our email in your inbox. 

The Examination will commence on October 01, 2025. 

If you wish to withdraw from the examination, you must drop 

your admission card and a request letter on or before 

September 30, 2025 into the box placed at the reception of 

the Law College building. 

 

Unit Head 

Student Affairs Unit 

September 24, 2025. 

 
 


